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Notes from the Board – September 2018 
 

AGM Summary 

Vice President - We are pleased to announce that Robert Stack was voted in as Vice President again for another 3 

years. Robert has been doing great work getting Skateboarding New Zealand officially underway with SkateNZ & 

with the SportNZ Funding portfolio. 

Fees – The fees for the Classes will remain the same. Please note the family fee now has an increase for renewing 

families who have not re-registered by 1st July.  

This does not apply where a new member of the family registers after the 1st July and only a top up to bring the 

payment for the family members up to the family fee is required.  

Feedback – Thanks to the clubs at the AGM who all came with growth suggestions & the good discussion that was 

had around further directions for Kiwi Skate Day 2019 & looking at promotion, branding & social media use for 

SkateNZ.  If you have any volunteers who would like to assist with this  

 

Sporty Membership Database – Thank you to the delegates who went back to their clubs and asked for who should 

be the contact people to help set up the Sporty Database for your clubs. We are still missing contact people for 

about half the clubs. If you have not yet advised your contact person with email & phone number & preferably your 

website address as well & whether you already have a Sporty Database login (Inline Hockey use this system already) 

as soon as possible that would be appreciated. 

 

Oceania Artistic Championships 2019 – Australia have confirmed the venue & dates for Oceanias 2019. This will be 

held in Dandenong, Melbourne from 2nd – 6th October. 

 
Happy skating all, 
 
 

 
 
Roger Boulcott 
NZFRS President 
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